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VPK-7th grade reminder  that 
“The Star” movie permission 
slips and money are due by 
Wed., Nov. 15th. 
 

 American Heritage Girls Troop 1483 
wants to invite you to supper before 
the Thanksgiving Eve worship  service 

on  Wed.,  Nov. 22nd. 
Starting at 5:30 p.m. the 
girls will have spaghetti, 
salad, and dessert in the 
Fellowship Hall. It’s a 
great opportunity to 
meet the girls and learn 

about what they have been working 
on. Everyone is welcome! There is a 
sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in 
the hallway of the church, but you can 
come whether you sign up or not! We 
will be collecting free will donations 
during supper to help the Troop. 
 

Thanksgiving break will be 

Wed., Nov. 22nd to Fri., Nov. 24th. There 

will be NO SCHOOL 

and NO CARE on 

campus at this time. 

Classes resume on 

Monday, Nov. 27th and 

Pizza Lunch resumes 

on Wed., Nov.29th



      Pastor Appreciation Poster     

The Kindergarten class has been busy once again with their artistic skills. This time 
they were used to show honor and appreciation for Pastor Poulos during October’s 
Pastor Appreciation Month. The students turned their handprints into sheep on a 
beautiful appreciation card. Thank you students for all the joy demonstrated in your 
work and a special thank you to Pastor Poulos for being the loving leader of the 
Gloria Dei flock! 
 
 

 
 
 

    December 12th thru December 15th 

It won’t be long until the holiday gift shop 

 is open for business! Look for more information 

and volunteer sign-up sheets coming soon. 

Students will have a great experience shopping for 

mom, dad, grandparents, and other loved ones.  

 

 
Gloria Dei has gift cards for sale. Who doesn’t love picking out their 

own gifts? By giving a scrip gift card to someone you love this holiday, or anytime, they 
can do just that. Please pick up an order form in the Academy or 
Church office and turn in your completed scrip order form with 
payment. If completed by noon on Monday the cards will be 
available for pick up by noon on Friday. We also have a few cards 
on hand for same day purchasing. So before you start out for some 
shopping-come see us! All proceeds benefit Gloria Dei Academy.  
 

“But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, 
goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and self-control.  Against such things 
there is no law.”                                                       Galatians: 5:22 


